1				
f		!		1 1
	l '	i l		1 1
				l I
1] '	1		
	1	<u>'</u>		L

Anglo-Chinese School (Junior)



PRELIMINARY EXAMINATION (2024)

PRIMARY 6
ENGLISH LANGUAGE
PAPER 2
(BOOKLET A)

15 August 2024

Total	Time	for I	Booklet	s A	and	Booklet B	• 1	hour	50	minutes
-------	------	-------	---------	-----	-----	------------------	-----	------	----	---------

Nam	ne:() Class: 6.()
INST	FRUCTIONS TO CANDIDATES
1. 2. 3. 4. 5.	Write your index number in the boxes at the top right-hand corner. Do not turn over this page until you are told to do so. Follow all instructions carefully. Answer all questions. Use a 2B pencil to shade your answers on the Optical Answer Sheet (OAS).

This booklet consists of 10 printed pages.

For each question from 1 to 10, four options are given. One of them is the correct answer. Make your choice (1, 2, 3 or 4) and shade your answer on the Optical Answer Sheet. (10 marks)

1	We	should be mindful that there is misinformation online.
	(1)	many
	(2)	few of
	(3)	enough
	(4)	plenty of
2	This	s game is to master than I thought.
	(1)	hard
	(2)	hardly
	(3)	harder
	(4)	hardest
3		the glowing reviews this hotel has for its rooms, it is usually empty.
	(1)	Since
	(2)	Before
	(3)	Despite
	(4)	Although
4	Nad	lia wrote the story we told her that she should write about,she?
	(1)	did
	(2)	had
	(3)	didn't
	(4)	hadn't
5	Wea	always mistake Bobby Bertrand as they both look similar.
	(1)	to
	(2)	of
	(3)	as
	(4)	for

6	Meli	ssa saw Jake	some gummies from the container earlier that day.
	(1)	take	
	(2)	took	
	(3)	taken	
	(4)	has taken	
7	No s	sooner had I sat down	Ms Toh walked in.
	(1)	and	
	(2)	than	
	(3)	then	
	(4)	when	
8	My i	ather yelled at Steve becau	se he the car the previous day.
	(1)	damaged	
	(2)	has damaged	
	(3)		
	(4)	had been damaging	
9	Ahm	ad, together with his friend:	s going for the soccer match this
	even	ing.	
	(1)	is	
	(2)	are	
	(3)	was	
	(4)	were	
Ð		Jenny cut the apples earlied aring the dessert," Peter lan	
	(1)	cannot have	
	(2)	will not have	
	(3)	could not have	
	(4)	would not have	

Maxe	your choic	e (1, 2, 3 or 4) and shade your answer on the Optical Answer Sheet. (5 marks)
11		other has often encouraged me to work hard so as to in journey.
	(1)	get out
	(2)	get ahead
	(3)	get across
	(4)	get through
12	Daryi' retum	s fever has so dectors expect that he will be able to to school next week.
	(1)	declined
	(2)	vanished
	(3)	subsided
	(4)	departed
13	While by a	e the students enjoyed being on a treasure hunt, many werevery obscure clue.
	(1)	blocked
	(2)	stumped
	(3)	defeated
	(4)	obstructed
14	Whe	n the football match was over, the supporters of the winning team were in euphoria, not realising that it had started to rain.
	(1)	raving
	(2)	roving
	(3)	rebelling
	(4)	reveiling
15	The stu	dent leader struggled to keep his after observing his young
	(1)	aplomb
	(2)	assurance
	\ ~ /	

(3)

(4)

composure

compassion

For each question from 16 to 20, choose the word closest in meaning to the underlined word(s). Shade your answer (1, 2, 3 or 4) on the Optical Answer Sheet. (5 marks)

Before classes begin, the corridors of Ilsung's Women High school are filled with the sounds of cheerful chatter and lively greetings. Inside the classrooms, heads are bowed in Concentration and hands are busy copying notes off the blackboard.

(16)

This is a scenario not <u>out of place</u> in a normal school, but what stands out are the telltale heads of silver hair and tight curls – <u>characteristics</u> associated with South Korean middle-aged aunties and grannies.

At this specific school, almost ninety percent of the students are in their seventies and eighties; catering for mature women who did not manage to receive or complete their education when they were younger. Their aim is to provide literacy and lifelong education to the educationally underprivileged. This is due to the fact that South Korea is among the world's (20) fastest ageing societies, with almost twenty percent of their population aged 65 and above.

Adapted from Straits Times 16 March 2024

- **16** (1) focus
 - (2) attention
 - (3) consideration
 - (4) contemplation
- 17 (1) unusual
 - (2) improper
 - (3) unsuitable
 - (4) inappropriate
- 18 (1) facets
 - (2) customs
 - (3) features
 - (4) mannerisms
- 19 (1) coaching
 - (2) tailoring to
 - (3) pandering to
 - (4) accommodating
- 20 (1) poor
 - (2) pathetic
 - (3) destitute
 - (4) disadvantaged

Study this article from a magazine, Healthy Children, and then answer questions 21 to 28.

Unveiling the Tiny Troublemakers:

The Science Behind Head Lice Infestations

Written by Lilian Ong

What are head lice?

Head lice are parasites that attach themselves to human hair and feed on human blood. This is the most common kind of lice.

Female adult lice can lay up to six eggs every day. They lay and attach their eggs to hair close to the scalp. The eggs and their shell casings are called nits. Those that are less than six millimetres from the scalp are most likely to hatch.

The eggs take about a week to hatch, producing nymphs. The nymphs then go through three successive growth spurts. During these spurts, they moult (shed their outer layer) until they reach adult size.

Adult lice are about the size of a sesame seed and can be very hard to see because they can be any colour from white to tan to brown.

How do head lice spread?

A common misconception is that head lice can jump, hop, or fly. They are crawling insects. There are only two ways head lice can spread from person to person. One is by direct head-to-head contact, as when children hug or put their heads together to look at the same book. The other way is by sharing hats, caps, hair ties, scarves, or personal items such as combs or brushes. Personal hygiene or cleanliness of the infested person's home or school has nothing to do with getting head lice.

What are the symptoms?

Four to six weeks following lice infestation, a person develops sensitivity to the saliva of head lice. This is when the scalp begins to feel itchy. The main areas of itching typically occur in the areas behind the ears or at the base of the neck. Itching triggered by head lice can persist for an extended period, even after the lice have been eliminated. There is no need to consult a doctor as the remedy is quite simple. However, when the infection fails to be resolved, it may be advisable to seek medical attention.

Myths of lice: Are they true?

Medications and treatments are very expensive.

Head lice are a health hazard or a sign of poor hygiene.

Boys will not be infected with head lice.

Scratching is the most common symptom and will develop immediately the first time a person has head lice.

Head lice is most common amongst babies and children.

Many people with head lice will have fever.

Lice can survive underwater for 24 days and cannot be removed with just soap and water.

How do I get rid of head lice?

The recommended treatment for head lice is the wet combing technique. When hair conditioner is applied, it temporarily immobilis es the head lice for approximately 20 minutes. Comb through the smooth hair to eliminate lice from the scalp.

If you are experiencing intense itching and persistent scratching that disrupts your sleep, or if any sores appear on your scalp, you should consult a doctor.



Step 1: Apply a generous amount of hair conditioner. Leave it on for 20 minutes. Untangle the hair with a wide-toothed comb.



Step 2: Put the head lice comb flat against the scalp. Comb through each section of hair from the roots to the ends.



Step 3: Wipe the comb on tissue paper or paper towel after each stroke. Check for head lice and nits under bright light. Comb each section of hair at least 5 times.



Step 4: Wash your hair as per normal.

5 things you will need:

- hair conditioner
- a wide-toothed comb
- a fine-toothed head lice comb
- bright light
- tissue paper or paper towel

Check every 2 days and repeat the steps above until no lice is found for 10 consecutive days.

For each question from 21 to 28, four options are given. One of them is the correct answer. Make your choice (1, 2, 3 or 4) and shade your answer on the Optical Answer Sheet.

(8 marks)

		·
21	What	does the word "Troublemakers" in the title refer to?
	(1)	humans
	(2)	head lice
	(3)	parasites
	(4)	infestations
22	This	article is an extract from
	(1)	a daily newspaper
	(2)	a medical journal on Head Lice
	(3)	a magazine that advises parents on children
	(4)	a school magazine for secondary school students
23	Base	ed on the section "What are head lice?", which of the following is not true?
	(1)	The nits are found on hair near the scalp.
	(2)	The eggs take about seven days to hatch.
	(3)	The nymphs shed their skin only once in their life.
	(4)	The adult lice are difficult to spot because they are tiny.
24	Jaso	n realises he has head lice. He most probably got it by
	(1)	having poor personal hygiene
	(2)	wearing his dirty cap all the time
	(3)	attending a school with poor cleanliness
	(4)	being in close contact with an infected person
25	A pe	rson who has head lice would
	(1)	feel itchy only behind the ears
	(2)	feel itchy right after an infection
	(3)	start feeling itchy due to the saliva of lice
	(4)	stop feeling itchy once the lice are removed

- 26 According to the article, which of the following statements is most likely true?
 - (1) Head lice only move by jumping.
 - (2) One should see the doctor at the onset of an infection.
 - (3) Head lice will not cause an infected person to have fever.
 - (4) Expose one's hair to bright light in order to get rid of head lice.
- 27 Which of the following is not a reason hair conditioner is used during the treatment?
 - (1) to kill the head lice
 - (2) to make the hair smoother
 - (3) to stop the head lice from moving
 - (4) to make it easier for the head lice to be removed
- 28 What is the main purpose of the article?
 - (1) to uncover the myths of head lice
 - (2) to highlight the treatment for head lice
 - (3) to provide information about head lice
 - (4) to educate on the life cycle of head lice

Please note that the passage for Comprehension questions 71 to 80 in Booklet B is on the next page. You may now go on to Booklet B.

15

20

25

30

35

40

45

Refer to the passage below when you answer questions 71 to 80 in Booklet B.

Mike and Robert walked around aimlessly after school. Spotting a plump white chicken in a nearby alley, the twelve-year-old boys stared at it plucking at a discarded shirt that lay on a pile of garbage. As they did, an idea suddenly bubbled in Mike's mind. Nudging Robert, Mike grabbed a pillowcase from the ground and handed it to him, then told him to hold it open. Robert gave Mike a puzzled look but did as he was asked. As Mike approached the chicken, it moved slowly, a grave mistake, because Mike was quick. He grabbed it by its neck and held on tightly. The chicken desperately fluttered its wings, like a folding fan. When it finally calmed down, accepting its fate, Mike stuffed it into the pillowcase and sloppily tied the end.

When Robert asked what his intention was, Mike replied, "Sell it!" Mike had decided that he would sell that strutting piece of poultry to a neighbour down the block, Mr Omar, who had once kept chickens in his garden. Looking shocked, Robert shook his finger at Mike and called out as he left, "You are going to mess up!"

Mike felt uneasy at this pronouncement. Maybe this was not such a good idea, maybe it was wrong. With only a twinge of guilt, Mike hoisted his catch over his shoulder and headed home.

Mr Omar was in his front garden when Mike spotted him, "Mr Omar!" Mike shouted. "See what I have for you - a chicken." Mr Omar narrowed his right eye. A large man, with a temper to match, he was not someone to mess with. He would often yell at the neighbourhood kids, as he was not a big fan of theirs. All the children knew to keep out of his way. As Mike held open the bag, Mr Omar peeped in and offered him three dollars. Once the transaction was done, Mike ran home, trying not to think of the defenceless chicken looking up from inside the pillowcase.

Mike sat on his front porch, catching his breath, and recalling Robert's words. He had not cried for at least a year but now he felt his eyes growing moist. When the tears began to roll down his cheek, he let them fall. Yes, he had done a dreadful thing.

Later that evening, as he was washing up before dinner, he looked at himself in the mirror. He did not like what he saw there. He kept thinking about his actions and Robert's words. "I'll save you," Mike whispered before joining his parents for the evening meal.

After dinner, Mike cleaned up the kitchen before seeking permission to visit Robert, giving the excuse that he needed to borrow a book. As Mike made his way towards Mr Omar's house, he wondered if he could pull it off. Would he be found out? After all, Mr Omar was not someone to be trifled with.

Mike was breathing fast. Thinking of what he had planned to do, Mike lost the courage to continue. He turned and started running home. Within minutes, he was in front of his home, but he did not go inside. Reflecting on all that had taken place, he did not feel like a good person. He had sold a chicken he did not own and had not rightfully profited from it.

As he grew angry with himself, he started to breathe harder. "Why am I such a coward?" He turned around and once again, hurried to Mr Omar's house. Arriving there, he walked slowly into the garden. Then Mike heard a cluck, and then a scratching sound. Straining his eyes, he spotted the chicken. One of its legs was tied with plastic twine to the porch rail.

Dropping down to all fours, Mike crept towards the porch. When he reached the animal, the little chicken stood quietly, as if aware of the purpose of his visit. Mike struggled to untie the knot with his numb fingers, but the knot would not come lose. Desperate, Mike lowered his face to the ground and began to nibble. Finally, he cut through the twine. Once the chicken was free, he lifted it into his arms and duck-walked across the porch.

Running away from Mr Omar's house, Mike approached the alley, planning to leave the chicken there before going home. He was uncertain if he had done enough to redeem himself.

Adapted from "The Chicken that crossed the Road" by Gary Solo

Anglo-Chinese School (Junior)



PRELIMINARY EXAMINATION (2024)

PRIMARY 6
ENGLISH LANGUAGE
PAPER 2
(BOOKLET B)

15 August 2024

Total	Time	for	Booklets	A	and B:	: 1	hour	50	minutes
-------	------	-----	-----------------	---	--------	-----	------	----	---------

Name	e:() Class: 6,()	
Parer	nt's Signature:	
INS	FRUCTIONS TO CANDIDATES	•
1.	Do not turn over this page until you are told to do so.	
2.	Follow all instructions carefully.	
3.	Answer all questions.	
4.	Use a dark blue or black ballpoint pen to write your answers in the space provided for each question.	
5.	Do not use correction fluid/tape.	
6.	Do not use highlighters on any part of your answers.	

Paper	Booklet	Possible Marks	Marks Obtained
2	A	28	
-	В	67	
T	Total		

This booklet consists of 8 printed pages.

There are 10 blanks, numbered 29 to 38, in the passage below. From the list of words given, choose the

EACH WORD CAN BE USED ONLY ONCE									
(A) (B) (C)	but	(D) (E) (F)	for from not	(J) (H) (G)		(K) (L) (M)	was	(N) (P) (Q)	what where with
lmagine	having to	walk bare	efoot in the	e scorchin	g heat with	nothing to	protect you	ır feet f	rom the fiery
concrete. S	hocking, is	sn't it? Ta	am Sia Go	dika, a si	xteen year-o		the	motto -	- donate a
sole, save a	a soul!					•	,		
When I w	as thirtee	n, an inci	dent left a		my (30)	heart that	pushed me	to act	on my feelin
(04)	_ oompas	sion for o	thers. The	ere was a	construction	n site nea	my house		I notice
								(32))
(31) that the wor	kers were	working	barefoot.	Their feet	were extrer	nely dirty	and cracked	and se	ome were al
, ,	kers were	working	barefoot.	Their feet	were extrer	mely dirty	and cracked	l and so	ome were al
that the wor									
that the wor	ue to the d	lire workir	ng conditio	ons(3	brok 3)	e my head	t was that n		
that the wor wounded du	ue to the d	lire workin	ng conditio	ons(3 been at ti	brok 3) ne back of n	e my head	t was that n	nany of	
that the wor wounded du	ue to the d e image o earch, I fo	lire working the bleeding burner out t	ng conditiong feet has hat these	ons(3 been at ti people wi	brok 3) ne back of n thout shoes	ny mind e	(34) (35)	nany of 	them were
that the work wounded du children. The Upon rese	ue to the d e image o earch, I fo intless dis	lire working the bleeding bund out the eases, al	ng condition g feet has hat these plant	ons(3 been at the people wi	brok a) ne back of n thout shoes ns caused	e my head my mind e were	ver on overexpo	nany of	them were
that the work wounded du children. The Upon reserved out also coun	ue to the desirate image of the earch, I for the earch and	ire working the bleeding bund out the eases, all in my could	ng condition g feet has hat these p lergies and intry had n	been at the people will be infection to foot con	brok 3) ne back of n thout shoes as caused ver while 35	my mind e	ver on overexpo	nany of y expo sed fee	them were
that the work wounded du children. The Upon reserved out also countrified that (37)	ue to the de image of earch, I for untless distinctions I being disc	lire working of bleeding out to eases, all in my countries and earded ea	ng conditions g feet has hat these hat these had not h	been at the people will be foot connew I had	brok brok brok brok brok brok caused brok caused brok caused brok caused caused brok caused coused co	(36) ething about	ver (34) on overexponents of shoe	ly expo	them were sed to woun at. I was
wounded duchildren. The Upon reserved that the work also counterrified that (37) with a mission of the work are the work a	ue to the deeimage of earch, I for untless distincted to being disconnice to proving the topic of the topic o	fire working the bleeding out the eases, all the eases and the earded and the eases all the earded and the earded and the eases all the eases	ng conditions g feet has hat these had these had not h	been at the people with the pe	brok 3) the back of n thout shoes as caused ver while 35 to do some	my mind er were (36) 60 million pething aboushoes. I st	(34) (35) overexpoonsits of shoeth at it, so I for arted encountries.	ly expo	them were sed to woun at. I was
that the work wounded du children. The Upon reserved out also countrified that (37) with a mission	ue to the deep image of earch, I for untless distincted to being disconto proving and reconto proving and	if bleeding and out to eases, all in my countries anded and ide foot of	ng condition g feet has hat these lergies and intry had n inually. I kn over ()	been at the people with the pe	brok 3) the back of n thout shoes as caused ver while 35 to do some	my mind er were (36) 60 million pething aboushoes. I st	(34) (35) overexpoonsits of shoeth at it, so I for arted encountries.	ly expo	them were sed to woun at. I was Sole Warrior people to

Each of each of manate (39) anseste spawner the under the under (45) Dugongs Singapor	the underlined words cont the boxes.	iains ettien a speimig o	g		(12 marks)
GE GE GE GE	The Dugong is a large mai				
manate	es. The species are someti	imes called 'sea cows' a	and are though	ht to have evolve	ed from an
(39)			(40)	i pipinga kanfanansakan di intera sa mahaha ing mahaha ang kanfanan di interas sa mahaha ang kanfanan di int	
anseste	r related to elephants. Four	nd in the Indo-West Pac	cific region, Du	igongs are <u>belee</u>	eved to have
AU COUNTY		(41)			
spawne	d mermaid legends after sa	ailors spotted them at se	ea and mistake	identified them	as half-
COP			(42	2)	
fish or h	alf-human creatures. The D	Ougong has a streamline	ed body with a	rounded head,	resembles
TE CONTROL CON		(43)			
manatee	es. The dull brownish-grey s	skin is thick, smooth and	i <u>sparcely</u> cov	ered with hair. It	s mouth is on
the unde	erside, facing downwards, a	and there are stiff bristle	s on the upper	r lip. They pull up	the seagrass
		(4	(4)		
with their	r thick, flexible lips and shal	ke the leaves to remove	any sand and	i <u>daybree</u> before	swallowing.
(4	5)				
Dugongs	have been sight mainly in	the Johor Straits off the	northeastern	coast of mainlan	d
Singapor	re. Crocodiles and sharks a	re the natural predators	of Dugongs, I	out humans are t	heir primary
ł 1	(46)		(47)		
	s a result of land <u>reclaim</u> an				- -
have bee	n destroyed. As they feed in	n shallow waters, they a	are often injure	ed by the propelle	ers of
	(48)				
passing n	notorboats. They also get <u>e</u>	intenghled in submerged	d fishing nets a	and drown.	
	(49)		(50)		
Dugong a	re hunted for their thick laye	er of blubber. <u>Hunt</u> is or	e of the leadir	ng causes of thei	r <u>deemice</u> .
Their mea	t is said to taste like buffalo	meat and their skin ca	n be used to n	nake leather or g	lue.
			Adapted from	m: Dugong – Sing	apore Infopedia

(15 marks)
e blast of a fiery wok furnace. Some sounds
This assault on the senses is enough to
ees. Welcome to Singapore's community
to share in a national pastime. (53)
each hawker boasts their own family
vker culture in Singapore
(30)
were used to sell quick,
(57)
ertisement? The lip-smacking aromas of
hu hungay passars hu
by hungry passers-by.
government has brought hawkers under
become clean and open kitchens.
od is being prepared and served. In every
rray of dishes to choose
(62)
n the world!
ne hundreds of stalls? The answer is simple.
te managed of state. The chemical to supply
When it comes to hawker cuisine, the queue is
•
food sold at the stall. It is evident that hawker
The Singaporean culture is family culture,
one.
Adapted from: All Singapore Under One Roof

sen	st be in one sentence. The meaning of your sentence must be the same as the meaning of the tence(s).) mark
66	We admire Mr Kwan. He is our local football player.	
	whon	n
67	The farmer grew this plot of corn from scratch.	
	This plot of corn	
68	*Did you go for the class yesterday?* Mr Heng asked his students.	
	Mr Heng wanted to know	
69	Mark could not decide. Hence, he was late.	
	because of his	
70	Produce the voucher to get your meal.	
	or	
		_ ₁

MEN MEN ACM ACM ACM	Rea	id the passage on page 10 of Booklet A and	d answer questions 71 to 80. (20 marks)	
有 2 人名 2 日本 2 日	71	Pick out a sentence from the first paragra [1m]	aph that shows the chicken's attempt to escape.	The second secon
大京女司 化二甲基苯酚 化二甲基甲基甲基甲基甲甲基甲甲基甲甲基甲甲基甲甲基甲甲基甲甲基甲甲基甲甲基甲甲基甲				
如明 四九九五十八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八八	72	What two actions of Robert show that he		
10年 (10年) (10年) (10年) (10年) (10年) (10年)		ii)		
新西特氏的 大學 医甲状腺 化硫酸铁铁合物 医克勒氏试验检检试验检检检验 医克勒氏性 医克勒氏性 医克勒氏性 医克勒氏性 医二甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基	73	Look at the table below. What do the work your answers in the column on the right.	ds in the left column refer to in the passage? Write [2m]	
· 大學 · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		(a) he (line 5)	princepores and s	
大学 大		(b) this (line 13)		
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	74		phrases to show the characters' feelings and	
ACTO ACTO ACTO ACTO ACTO ACTO ACTO ACTO		Four-word phrase that shows Mr Omar was suspicious of Mike	Reason for Mr Omar's feeling	
ACSA ACSA ACSA ACSA ACSA ACSA		a)	b)	
**** *** *** ***		Three-word phrase that indicates Mike	Reason for Mike's feeling	
X 元 3 X X X X X X X X X X X X X X X X X		was about to cry C)	d)	
10 m				

ACM ACM ACM ACM ACM ACM ACM ACM ACM ACM				
14.0 14.0 14.0 14.0 14.0 14.0 14.0 14.0	Manager of the Personal Person			

en a popular grander			
76 State w	hether each statement in th u think so [3m]	e table below is true or false, then give one	e reason
		/False ⊭r • Reason \ ≥_	
- alon chic			parameter of
	was confident his parents would		
allov Lihat	(him to go out); evening:		
	found it difficult.		
S to se fils to	e the chicken on Ruin to Mr		
tve Oma	s home.		
7 With refe which th	rence to lines 27 to 38, writ e events occurred in the sto	e 1, 2 and 3 in the blanks below to indicate bry. [1m]	the order in
	Mike returned home b	ut stayed outside.	
	Mike did not feel good		
•	wike intended to visit l	Mr Omar's home after dinner.	
8 Explain d	learly how Mike freed the ch	nicken's leg. [2m]	

	_		8	
79	character? Put	31-45, which two o a √ in the box besi MORE THAN TWO	of the following words correctly dide each of your answers. [2m] D BOXES.	escribe Mike's
	brave		respectful	
	selfish		indifferent	
	confident	n managari (i A rasigla na papa ara sa sa sa	reflective	
80	Explain with ev	idence from the pa self (line 45). [2m]	ssage why Mike was uncertain if	he had done enough
		seit (line 43). [2in]		
				To a section of the s
	4			
			End of Paper	

SCHOOL :

Anglo-Chinese (Junior)PRIMARY SCHOOL

LEVEL

PRIMARY 6

SUBJECT:

ENGLISH

TERM : 2024 Prelim

Booklet A

Q 1	Q2	Q3	Q4	Q5	Q6	Q7	Q8	Q9	Q10
4	3	3	3	4	1	2	3	1	4
Q 11	Q12	Q13	Q14	Q15	Q16	Q17	Q18	Q19	Q20
2	3	2	4	3	1	1	3	2	4
Q 21	Q22	Q23	Q24	Q25	Q26	Q27	Q28		
2	3	3	4	3	3	1	3		

Booklet B

Q 29	Q30	Q31	Q32	Q33	Q34	Q35	Q36	Q37	Q38	
Q	Н	G	Р	N	J	F	С	M	Α	
Q39)	ances	ancestor								
Q40)	believ	ed	·							
Q41)	mistak	enly		100						
Q42)	resem	bling							"	
Q43)	sparse	ely			<u></u>				·	
Q44)	debris								·····	
Q45)	sighte	d			<u> </u>	<u> </u>				
Q46)	reclar	ation								
Q47)	of			······································	<u> </u>					
Q48)	entanç	jled	· · · · · · · ·	<u></u> .		·		<u> </u>		
Q49)	Huntin	ıg								
Q50)	demis					······································		<u> </u>	 -:	
				-	·			-		

Q51)	water
Q52)	weak
Q53)	together
Q54)	roof
Q55)	back
Q56)	originated
Q57)	stalls
Q58)	spot
Q59)	now
Q60)	as
Q61)	direction
Q62)	from
Q63)	choose
Q64)	longest
Q65)	Quality
Q66)	Mr Kuan, whom we admire, is our local football player
Q67)	This plot of corn was grown from scratch by the farmer
Q68)	Mr Heng wanted to know if the students had gone for the class the
	previous day
Q69)	Mark was late because of his indecisiveness
Q70)	Produce the voucher or you will not get the meal

Q71)	The chicken desperately fluttered its wings, like a folding fan
Q72)	i) He gave Mike a puzzled look
•	ii) He shock his finger at Mike and said that Mike was going to
	mess up
Q73)	a) Refers to Robert
•	b) Refers to Mike catching the chicken and planning to sell it
Q74)	a) Narrowed his right eye
•	b) Mr Omar was not a fan of kids, so when Mike wanted to offer
	him something, he felt suspicious to Mike
	c) Eyes growing moist
	d) He had sold a defenceless chicken
Q75)	He decided that he was going to save the chicken, which was to take
- •	it back from Mr Omar's house.

Q76)							
			True/False	Reason			
	a)	Mike had a plan all along to steal the chicken.	False	Only after the chicken plucked at the discarded shirt, then Mike thought of trapping it with the shirt.			
	b)	Mike was confident that his parents would allow him to go out that evening.	False	Even after asking permission, he lied to them that he needed to borrow a book, which tells us that he was not confident his parents would allow him to go out.			
	c)	Mike found it difficult to see the chicken on his return to Mr Omar's home.	True	Mike had to strain his eyes before he could see the chicken, which indicates that he found it difficult to see the chicken.			
Q77)	3 Mik	te returned home but te did not feel good a te intended to visit M	bout himself	ide F			
Q78)	1 Mike intended to visit Mr Omar's home after dinner First, he lowered his face to the ground and began to nibble the string that was tied to the chicken's leg. Finally, he cut through the twine.						
Q79)	brave reflect	ive		100.4.4			
Q80)	Mike s	old the chicken for the not return the mone	ree dollars,	but after he took the chicken,			